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Sign up for  
Area Rep training!
Thursday, June 20, 4:30 – 6 p.m.

SPEEA Tukwila/SPEEA Everett
To register, email meetings@speea.org

Why become an Area Rep?
Area Reps help strengthen our union’s  

communication network and raise awareness and  
support for contract negotiations.

What’s in it for you?
	• Learn about SPEEA
	• Meet other SPEEA members
	• Help strengthen contract  
bargaining power

�
In-person  only


